Our journey as a community is one anchored
in giving. Every day, we steer patients towards
solutions that help them see brilliantly. In this
time of great medical need, who better than the

ophthalmic community to give back?

Through the Alcon Foundation, Alcon is directing
monetary donations to supportive care for those
affected by COVID-19. The International Red
Cross and Red Crescent Societies, International
Medical Corps, United Way, and Feeding America
are on the medical frontlines and we are
honored to support their efforts on behalf

of our community.

— Steady As We Go —

Learn more at
Alcon.com/about-us/corporate-social-responsibility.
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